
I recently read about HB 3301 which gives EV owners an expanded "right to charge" in locations 
that may currently be restricted. 
  
I urge you to support this bill. 
  
An an EV owner, I am delighted with the experience and know that expanded access to charging 
will grow adoption. I know two people who bought Nissan Leafs based on my experience and 
recommendation. This common-sense bill will help the transition to clean fuel vehicles. 
  
Thanks in advance for your consideration. 
 
Best regards, 
Craig Graugnard 
503 984.1952 
 


